
 
 
Foundation Update  
 
The 2364 Leonard Birchall Pavilion Project is the RMC Foundations Ex-Cadet 
effort to augment the Athletics facilities at RMC with a worthwhile project that 
would otherwise never be built. With 8 months to go, the challenge of this 
campaign is to stay committed, to meeting the target prior to turning the sod: 
an event expected to take place late this year. 
 
Reunion Weekend 2007 will mark the end of fundraising for the project when 
attention will shift to the project’s management and construction. With success 
in sight, the final objective in meeting our commitment to the project is to raise 
the final $250,000. 
 
This is an IDEAL project for 2007 Reunion Classes to consider for their class 
gifts. Apart from the recognition on the Pavilion Donor Wall for EACH and 
EVERY Donor, unique class plaques will recognize Class gifts. By pooling class 
gifts, a truly significant mark can be made at RMC. 
 

 
For more information and to keep up to date on the project, visit our website at: 
www.rmcclubfoundation.ca 
 

 

Congratulations and many thanks to the Old Brigade - the first to commit to raising $100,000 
towards this campaign by Reunion Weekend 2007 

 
$400,000 from the Class of 1966 • $24, 000 from the Class of 1960 

$30,000 from the Class of 2001 
Other Committed Classes:  1967 • 1982 • 1987 


